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NOTE: Action Items are shown in Bold

1. Keetch reviewed the Anti-Trust Admonition.

2. Keetch reported that TAC approved OGRR156 (Reactive Considerations) and OGERR162 (Disturbance Monitoring). These Operating Guide Revisions will be effective May 1, 2005.

3. The TF discussed the status of OGRR154 (Generation Protection Requirements). The TF agreed to recommend to the OWG and ROS that an ad hoc working group be formed composed of TDSP and Resources similar to the previously established Reactive Task Force to resolve the issues of generator low voltage ride through addressed by this OGRR.

4. The TF discussed OGRR155 (Section 3 Corrections and Clarifications). Keetch recommended withdrawing this OGRR due to the complexity of proposed changes. The needed changes can be more effectively implemented by breaking this OGRR into smaller more manageable parts. Darnell agreed to withdraw OGRR 155.


5. The TF discussed OGRR164 (Responsive Reserve MW Limit) which is identical to OGRR161. ERCOT and the PDCWG filed comments. The TF agreed to recommend rejection of this OGRR for the same reasons that OGRR161 was rejected.

6. Steve Knapp is working on a draft OGRR to establish a requirement on a subset of QSEs and TOs for participation in the ERCOT Storm Drill Training.

7. The TF reviewed comments on OGRR 163 (State Estimator Observability and Redundancy Requirements). ERCOT, represented by John Adams, together with the commenting entities and the OGRTF agreed on numerous changes to the original OGRR. This version titled OGRTF Comments will be posted for another round of comments and taken up at the May OGRTF meeting.

8. Leo Villanuevea is working on completing the annual Firm Load Shed Table in the Operating Guides.

9. ERCOT (Jeff Gilbertson) plans to create a draft OGRR to change the OGRR process so that an OGGR can not be withdrawn after the ROS has taken action on it  Additionally, the TF agreed that it may be beneficial to go to a “gray box” similar to the Protocols for approved future changes to the Operating Guides. Jeff will investigate this proposal.

10. Jeff will keep a placeholder in the Operating Guides for adding a Quick Start Testing Form as outlined in PRR588. 

11. The next meeting will be May 17, 2005.

